
 

 Shelter Rock Music Department 
     

November 2018 

 
 
Dear Parents of Fifth and Sixth Grade Chorus Members, 
 
It gives us great pleasure to invite you to the Shelter Rock Holiday Choral Concert on Wednesday, 
December 5, 2018 at 7:30 PM in the evening in the Munsey Park Auditorium.  Both of the choruses 
have been working very hard on some wonderful holiday repertoire and are ready to share their music 
with you in concert.   
 
Concert dress will be uniform for all students: black or dark pants, white shirt and tie, dress shoes and 
dark socks for the boys and a black or dark skirt, white blouse, dress shoes, and flesh colored hosiery or 
tights for the girls.  Sixth Grade Chamber Chorus members should bring a winter scarf to wear during the 
Chamber Chorus portion of the concert.  
 
In order to insure the safety of your child for arrival and dismissal on the evening of the concert, it is 
imperative that parents adhere to the following procedures: 
 

 Students should arrive by 7:00 PM, with reading materials or quiet games, and go 
directly to their designated rooms for warm-up  

o Fifth grade will meet in the gymnasium. 
o Sixth grade will meet in the cafeteria. 

 

 Seating is on a first-come, first-served basis.  Please do not reserve seats for family 
members or friends who have not arrived. 

 

 Please consider carpooling on the evening of the concert as parking is very limited at 
Munsey Park.  Please follow all Village signage when parking on streets.  Parking is 
available in the lower lot of the Congregational Church.  Please enter through Allston 
Place. 

 

 Please note that preschool-aged children should remain with their parents for the 
duration of the concert. 

 

 At the conclusion of the concert, approximately 8:30 PM, parents must remain in the 
Auditorium until all students have been returned to their designated areas.  
Parents will be informed as to when they may go to the designated areas, by grade 
level, to pick up their children.  Please plan additional time at the conclusion of the 
concert as this procedure will take a few minutes.  

 
Our Holiday Choral Concert promises to be an enjoyable musical experience, and we are looking forward 
to having you there on the evening of Wednesday, December 5th.   Please do not hesitate to contact us if 
you have any questions or concerns. 
 

     
 Sincerely, 
 
 
Sarah Duke       Kasey Faltings 
Director, Sixth Grade & Chamber Choruses   Director, Fifth Grade Chorus 
Sarah_Duke@manhassetschools.org    Kasey_Faltings@manhassetschools.org 
516-267-7455       516-267-7455 
 
 
 

mailto:Sarah_Duke@manhassetschools.org
mailto:Kasey_Faltings@manhassetschools.org

